
SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED 

Congratulations to our Scholarship Award Winners! 

Hannah Strutz of Kingsford (above, left}, Ellie Lovell (above, right) of Iron Mountain, Raina Menghini (not pictured) of North Dickinson, and Emalee 

Parker (not pictured) of Norway High Schools won the Iron Mountain-Kingsford Community Federal Credit Union scholarships for 2020. Each 

winner was awarded $500 for their academic achievements. Congratulations, graduates! 

BACK TO SCHOOL ASSISTANCE -

PEOPLE HELPING PEOPLE 
• 

Typically, we hold our Back to School Carnival in August to help students prepare for the new 

school year. After some thought, we decided to cancel it for this year and help in other ways. 

Four teachers from each of the districts won a $100 gift card to Wal-Mart to help them offset 
• the costs of school supplies. Angie Mattson of North Dickinson, Dave Langin of Norway­

Vulcan, Kay Miziniak of Iron Mountain, and Nikki Lawler of Breitung Township School Districts

were the random winners of our Facebook contest.

IMKCFCU still purchased school supplies to donate. School Success Coordinators, Dawn

Smith and Marci Veale, were willing to help us distribute bags to students in need.

Pictured are: Thea Fradette, Dawn Smith, and Marci Veale.






